
 

  

 

   
 

Important Update: Good Days Chronic Disease Fund Assistance in 2025  

In previous years, Medicare and Medicare Advantage patients could apply for financial 
assistance through the Good Days program, a national non-profit that helped cover 
coinsurance costs for eligible individuals receiving injections. 

However, due to limited funding, Good Days is currently unable to provide assistance to all 
eligible patients unless additional funding becomes available. We encourage patients to 
check back periodically, as funding levels may change throughout the year. If funding does 
become available, California Retina Consultants will notify affected patients on a case-by-
case basis, and written correspondence will also be sent. 

As a participating Medicare provider, California Retina Consultants is required by federal 
law to bill patients for any unmet deductible and coinsurance amounts for Medicare and 
Medicare Advantage plans. 

We understand how critical ongoing treatment is for our patients. If you are concerned 
about your potential financial liability, please do not cancel your appointment—our team 
may be able to help explore other options. 

If you have questions about why funding for the Good Days program is not currently 
available or whether you may qualify in the future, we encourage you to contact a Patient 
Care Advocate at Good Days directly at (877) 968-7233 or admin@mygooddays.org. 

For additional assistance regarding your billing statements or financial responsibility, 
please reach out to California Retina Consultants’ Patient Financial Services team at 
(805) 309-2370 to speak with one of our Insurance Coordinators. 

 

 

 

 

 


